
 

 December, 2022 
 
Dear Pastor and Friends  

 

We are bound to thank God always for you, brethren, 
as it is meet, because that your faith groweth 
exceedingly, and the charity of every one of you all 

toward each other aboundeth;  
2 Thessalonians 1:3 

 
 Greetings and Blessings from your ambassador family in 
Hermosillo, Sonora, Mexico. 

 
 Almost reaching a new year and still can witness the 
Greatness, faithfulness, and love of our God, but also, I can 
witness your faith and love growing towards us. 
 
  
 In November, God allowed us to celebrate 
one more year since my parents, and their 4 
children, came to Mexico to plant a Church that 
has been here, by His Grace, for 48 years and, by 
His Mercy still going out, and sending out, to 
share the Precious and Powerful Gospel of our 
Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 It was such an emotional 
moment that once again we 
can only say, THANKS to our 
Great God and to each one of 
you who have been very 
considerate in participating 
with us in this ministry.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 I wish everyone has 
wonderful and blessed happy 
holidays.   

 
 Thank you for being faithful to God. He is always Good!!! 
 

 
 

*Keep praying for us for revival in our Church and our lives. 
*Pray for one of our missionaries, Moises, and a strong spiritual war that 
he is having.  
*Pray for another of our missionaries, Manuel Robles in Panama (money 
to buy a land property, 50,000 dlls) 
* Our new goals for 2023 
*Mom is doing good and being faithful to the Lord in all she can. Keep 
praying for her. 

 

In Christ with Love 
 

John D. Perez and Family (johndpg@gmail.com) 
 

Sending & Supporting Church     Pastor Keith Williams 
Sheridan Road Baptist Church      6911 Sheridan Road 
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